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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Chris Ciaramella, DPW Superintendent 

 Deb Peczka, Director of Elder Affairs 

From: Councillor Angela Guarino-Sawaya, Chairwoman 

 Elder Affairs Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 3, 2024 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Elder Affairs Sub-Committee will hold a meeting on Monday evening, September 23, 

2024 from 5:30PM-6:00PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber, Revere City Hall, 

281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 for the purpose of discussing the following Council Order(s): 

 

 

 

24-240 Motion presented by Councillors Novoselsky and Guarino-Sawaya:  That the Mayor re-instate the 

outside water meter program to allow seniors to monitor water usage outside without adding the 

sewage charge.  The water department should provide seniors with an acceptable outside adapter 

for under $40 to enable them to take the meter to the water department for proper credit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


